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Dear Parents, 
 
A very warm welcome back to Term 2.  I have been extremely proud 

and impressed with the childrenõs excellent behaviour and their 

positive attitude to learning.  I hope that the holidays were a special 

time full of Christõs blessings.  From the childrenõs accounts, the break 

was an enjoyable time to just ôbeõ and to spend time with loved ones.  

We look forward to an exciting term ahead of faith, fun and learning 

as we all ôlet our light shineõ. 

Lest We Forget 

103 Years  
The Anzac tradition was forged 103 years ago on 25 April 1915, when 

the Australian and New Zealand Army Corps landed on the Gallipoli 

Peninsula. 
 
It marked the start of a campaign which lasted eight months and 

resulted in some 26,000 Australian casualties, including 8,159 who  

were killed or died of wounds or disease.  The bravery and spirit of 

those who served on the Gallipoli Peninsula shaped a legend, and so 

the ôAnzacõ became a part of the Australian and New Zealand lexicon.  

In 1916, the first anniversary on the landing was observed in Australia, 

New Zealand, England and by troops in Egypt.  That year, 25 April 

was named ôAnzac Dayõ.  By the 1920õs, Anzac Day ceremonies were 

held throughout Australia and the states had designated Anzac Day as 

a public holiday.  Commemoration of Anzac Day continued 

throughout the 1930õs and 1940õs with World War II veterans joining 

parades around the country. 
 
Over the ensuing decades, returned Australian servicemen and 

women from conflicts such as Malaysia, Vietnam, Korea, East Timor, 

Iraq and Afghanistan as well as peacekeepers and veterans from allied 

countries, now march proudly in the parades. 
 
 They shall grow not old, as we that are left grow old; 
 Age shall not wear them, nor the years condemn. 

 At the going down of the sun and in the morning 
 We will remember them. 
 
Thank you to our Year 6 teachers, Mrs Ogilvie, Mr Lee and Mrs 

Lean for coordinating yesterdayõs reflective Anzac Day ceremony.  

The children respectfully and reverently participated in this significant 

ceremony with the parents and teachers.  

Thank you to all involved and those who 

attended.  Special thanks to Wing Commander 

Benjamin Christie, father of Dominic Christie 

(6B) and Finn Christie (4B), who presented a 

very informative and relevant ANZAC speech 

to the children.  During the ceremony, we 

remembered all those who died defending our 

country during the wars which Australia has 

been involved in this century.  As has been tradition here at St 

Angelaõs after the service each child enjoyed an Anzac biscuit.   
 

First Holy Communion 
As a faith community, we congratulate and keep in our 

prayers the Year 3 students, who for three consecutive 

weekends starting Saturday 12th May, will be 

celebrating the sacrament of Holy Communion for the 

first time at Our Lady of the Rosary Church.  May Christ bless and 

guide them during this special time. 
 

Thank You! 
Secretaryõs/Administrative Professionals Day is celebrated tomorrow.  

On behalf of our community, I wish to extend our sincere thanks and 

appreciation to our fantastic secretarial staff - Mrs Burke, Mrs Hall, 

Mrs Martin and Mrs Ross.  We appreciate and are grateful for their 

efficiency, skills, use of technology, public relations, care for the 

children and generosity of time.  So much of their work is behind the 

scenes but is an essential element to the success of our school.  Their 

attention to detail, care for the children, welcoming manner and 

expertise in all aspects of their work is to be congratulated.  From all 

of us, we say Thank You. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. It is in 

partnership that we can achieve great things for our 
children. 
  
Tony Calabria 

Principal 

¢ƘŜƳŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪ 
òKeeping Our Children Safeó 

At St Angelaôs, in the last week and the first week of each term, 

each class takes time to discuss the protective behaviour themes 

of: 
 

òWe all have the right to feel safe all of the timeó 
òNothing is so awful that you canõt tell someone about itó 

  
This is an opportune time to talk to your children about being                         

safe in the holidays. 

Mark the Dates 
 

Wednesday 9th May - 1:00pm Mothersô Day Stall 

Friday 11th May - Mothersô Day Assembly 

Monday 21st May - 7:00pm General Parent Meeting  

(Online Safety Presentation) 

²ƛƴǘŜǊ ¦ƴƛŦƻǊƳ 
/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ Ƴŀȅ ǿŜŀǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǿƛƴǘŜǊ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ ŀƴȅ ǝƳŜ ŦǊƻƳ ƴƻǿ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 
ŘƛǎŎǊŜǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΦ  ²Ŝ ǿƻǳƭŘ ŜȄǇŜŎǘ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƭƭ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜƴ 
ƛƴ Ŧǳƭƭ ǿƛƴǘŜǊ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ ōȅ aƻƴŘŀȅ мпǘƘ aŀȅΦ 

Grade Assemblies 
Our whole school assemblies for Term 2 will be as follows: 

 
Week 2 - Friday 11th May at 2:15pm led by Year 6 

Week 5 - Friday 1st June at 2:15pm led by Year 3 

Week 7 - Friday 15th June at 2:15pm led by Year 1 

Week 10 - Friday 6th July at 2:15pm led by Kindergarten 
 

All parents are most welcome to join us. 



Religious Education 
 
 

Sunday, 6 May 2018: Sixth Sunday of 
Easter - Year B   
Gospel  Jn 15:9-17 

Live on in Christ. 

Love is the message that Jesus is trying to convey to his disciples 
in this weekôs gospel. He is trying to share with them some 
understanding of the incredible joy he experiences through his 
relationship with the Father. And just as he is loved by the Father, 
so Jesus loves his disciples and so are they invited to share in the 
love of the Father. Jesusô whole mission and ministry was to share 
with people the love of God that he knew so intimately. His actions 
towards the ólesser onesô of the world was to demonstrate to them 
that they are not only worthy of love but were already loved. Jesus 
tells his disciples that all they have to do to constantly remain in his 
love is to keep his commandments and then he clarifies for them 
that his only commandment to them is to love one another as Jesus 
loved. To live in the love of Jesus and know the love of the Father, 
all we have to do is love one another. It seems simple. The 
challenge is that we are to love all people ï even those who make 
our lives difficult and unpleasant. As we are told in the Gospels of 
Luke and Matthew, óIf you love only those who love you, what credit 
is that to you? Even sinners love those who love them!ô (Lk 6:32; Mt 
5:46) 
  
Q. Where does Jesusô enormous capacity to love come from? 
Q. What situation in your life would be changed if you 
responded out of love? 
 

********************************** 
  
Let us keep in our prayers the Year 3 children who will soon receive 
the sacrament of First Eucharist. As a school and parish community 
we celebrate and share this joyous occasion with our students. 
 

Lord Jesus, 

Bless the children coming forward to receive Holy Communion for 
the first time. May this day be an initial step into a life-long love of 

the Eucharist. 

Give them a hunger for this sacred food so that they turn to you for 
comfort, guidance and wisdom as they grow into full discipleship. 

Thank you for their innocence and goodness. 

May their hands, extended in anticipation of your Body and Blood 
inspire all of us to cherish this sacred sacrament. 

 
Mrs Michelle Yager  
Religious Education Coordinator 

Quote of the Week  
 

òWhen we put our problems in Godõs hands, he puts his 

peace in our hearts.ó 

Please keep in your prayers 
 

Our prayers are extended to the Sandri family  
(Mrs Lynne Sandri - Staff) due to the passing into eternal 

life of Mrs Sandriõs father. 
 

*************************** 
Our prayers are extended to the Simpson family  

(Mrs Tahlee Simpson - Staff) due to the passing into 
eternal life of Mrs Simpsonõs father. 

 
*************************** 

Our prayers are extended to the Sarmiento family (Ariana 
4Y) due to the passing into eternal life of Arianaõs 

grandfather. 

Welcome  
We would like to welcome a new family to our school 

this week:   
The Bell family - Vanessa (4Y) and Daniel (KG)   

We hope that your years here with us at St Angelaôs will be richly 
blessed and that you will make good friends and experience 
learning that is meaningful, exciting and growth promoting.  

Upcoming Dates 
 
  
 

Term 2 
Week 1 
Fri 4th May  Year 6 Electricity Incursion 
 
Week 2 
Wed 9th May  1:00pm Mothersô Day Gift Stall - see further  
   information in this Shine 
    
Thurs 10th May 2:20pm Kindergarten Prayer Liturgy in the St 
   Maximilian Kolbe Hall - All welcome   
 
   ************************************************** 
Fri 11th May  8:45am Mothersô Day Assembly followed  
   by morning tea and open classrooms 
   ************************************************** 
    
   2:15pm Whole School Assembly   
   presented by Year 6 in the St Maximilian  
   Kolbe Hall - All welcome 
 
Week 3 
Tues 15th May Years 3 & 5 NAPLAN 
 
Wed 16th May Years 3 & 5 NAPLAN 
 
Thurs 17th May Years 3 & 5 NAPLAN 
 
   Year 4 Incursion (St Maximilian Kolbe Hall) 
 
Fri 18th May  NAPLAN catch up day 
 
   St Angelaôs Disco  

Changes to Going Home Arrangements 
As previously advised, we ask that any changes to going 

home arrangements please be emailed to the school ofýce at 

stangelas@parra.catholic.edu.au on the day the change is 

taking place.  This assists with our process of advising 

teachers and children.   

Many thanks for your support. 

¦ƴƛŦƻǊƳ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ 
! ǊŜƳƛƴŘŜǊ ǘƘŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƻǊŘŜǊŜŘ ōȅ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ vYw 
!ǇǇ ƻǊ ōȅ ŘƻǿƴƭƻŀŘƛƴƎ ƻǊŘŜǊ ŦƻǊƳǎ ŦǊƻƳ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ǳƴŘŜǊ 
{ŎƘƻƻƭ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΣ {ŎƘƻƻƭ bƻǘŜǎΣ ²ƘƻƭŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭΦ hǊŘŜǊ ŦƻǊƳǎ Ŏŀƴ 
ōŜ ŜƳŀƛƭŜŘ ŘƛǊŜŎǘƭȅ ǘƻ hȊ CŀǎƘƛƻƴǎ ŀǘ ŜƭƭŜϪƻȊŦŀǎƘƛƻƴǎΦŎƻƳΦŀǳ ƻǊ 
ōǊƻǳƎƘǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŶŎŜΦ hȊ CŀǎƘƛƻƴǎ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘ ŀƴŘ ŘŜƭƛǾŜǊ 
ƻǊŘŜǊǎ ŜŀŎƘ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ŀƴŘ CǊƛŘŀȅΦ 

ANZAC Day  
 
Members of the St Angelaôs Student Leadership Team, along with 

Dominic Christie 6B (2018 Castle Hill RSL ANZAC Day Youth 

Ambassador), Mr Calabria, Mrs Fitzalan and Mrs Lowden, had the 

honour of attending the ANZAC Sunday Commemorative Service 

and the ANZAC Dawn Service at the Centenary of ANZAC 

Reserve.  A wreath was laid at both 

ceremonies on behalf of the St Angelaôs 

community, in remembrance of the 

fallen ANZAC soldiers, who paid the 

supreme sacrifice, while fighting for 

our country.  Both services were very 

solemn and reverent ceremonies that all 

the schools in the area participated in.   



/ŜƭŜōǊŀǝƴƎ hǳǊ DƛƊǎ 
ό!ǿŀǊŘǎ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ƭŀǎǘ Řŀȅ ƻŦ ¢ŜǊƳ мύ 

Academic  
Excellence  

St Angelaõs  
Award  

9ƳƳŀƴǳŜƭ 5ƛō  Y. WŀŎƻō [ŜŜ  Y. 

{ƛŜƴƴŀ CŜǊƴŀƴŘŜǎ  YD {ƛŜƴƴŀ aŜŀǊƴǎ  YD 

!ƭƛŀƴŀ 9ƭƛȊŀƎŀ  Y¸ !ƴƛƪŀ ±ǳƧƴƻǾƛŎƘ  Y¸ 

LǾȅ {ƳƛǘƘ  м. LǎŀōŜƭƭŀ /ƛŀƴǘŀǊ  м. 

bƻŀƘ ¢ȅƭŜǊ-hǧƻƭƛƴƻ  мD aŀŘŜƭƛƴŜ tŀŎŜ  мD 

LǎŀōŜƭƭŀ !ǊǊŀǎǝŀ  м¸ ½ŀŎƘŀǊȅ [ŀƴŜ  м¸ 

!ƭƛȅŀƘ IŜƴǿƻƻŘ  н. hƭƛǾƛŀ {ƛƭƛƎŀǘƻ  н. 

!ǾƛƴŘŜŜ WŀȅŀƪƻŘȅ  нD !ǎƘƭŜŜ aŎYƴƛƎƘǘ  нD 

WŀŎƻō bŀǎǎƻ  н¸ !ƭŜȄŀƴŘŜǊ 9ƭ-wŀƘƛ  н¸ 

hƭƛǾƛŀ aƛƭŜǝŎ  о. !ƛŘŀƴ {ƛƴŜȅ  о. 

!ƴƎŜƭƛƴŀ ¢ŀƭƭŀǊƛŘƛ  оD {ŀǾŀƴƴŀƘ aƻǊǎƛƭƭƻ  оD 

!Ƴŀƭƛŀ aƻƘŀƴ-wŀƳ  о¸ aƛƘŀ YƴŜǾƛǧ  о¸ 

[ƛŀƳ bƻǊǊƛǎ  п. aƛŀ ¸ƻǳƴƎ  п. 

aŀǧƘŜǿ 5ŜǎǇƻƎŜǎ  пD DŀōǊƛŜƭƭŀ ²ŀȅ-aƻǊŀƴ  пD 

[ǳŎŀǎ wƻǘƘǿŜƭƭ  п¸ ±ŀƴŜǎǎŀ ¢ŜǎƻǊƛŜǊƻ  п¸ 

YŜŜŀƴ IƻƭƳŜǎ  р. bŀǘŀƭƛŜ /ŜǊǊŜǘƻ  р. 

WŜǎǎƛŎŀ {ǘŜǿŀǊǘ  рD YŀǘŜ aŎ9Ǿƻȅ  рD 

IŀǊǊƛǎƻƴ ±ŀƭŜƴȊƛǎƛ  р¸ YŀǘŀǊƛƴŀ aŀōƛŎ  р¸ 

wŀŎƘŀŜƭ wƻŘǊƛƎǳŜǎ  с. Cƭȅƴƴ WŀƳŜǊ  с. 

aŀŘƭŜƴ DǳƴŀǎŜƪŜǊŀ  сD {ŀȄƻƴ !ƭŘŀƎ  сD 

9Ƴƛƭȅ aƛǘŎƘŜƭƭ  с¸ [ƛƭȅ aƻƭƭŜǊ  с¸ 

 

 

 

Happy birthday to members of our St Angelaõs 

community who will celebrate their birthday this coming 

week:  

MAY 

Sun 6th    Thurs 10th  

Ariana Sarmiento   Kirealea Crowe 

    Aiden Crowley  

Mon 7th    Hamish Geoghegan 

Zoe Davie   Mary Michelle Younes  

Alexandra Huynh  

Zavier Stornelli   Fri 11th  

    Anthony El -Rahi 

Tues 8th    Nicholas Heanes 

Camryn Lean 

Rusty Smith    Sat 12th  

    Gabriella Chehade 

Wed 9th  

Angelina Catalano 

Mrs Lowden 

¢ŜǊƳ н tŀǊŜƴǘ /ŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ 
¢ƘŜ ¢ŜǊƳ н /ŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŜƳŀƛƭŜŘ ǎƻƻƴΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ƪŜŜǇ ƛƴ ƳƛƴŘ 
ŜǾŜǊȅ ŜũƻǊǘ ƛǎ ƳŀŘŜ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŬǊƳ ŘŀǘŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǳōƭƛǎƘ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŀǎ ŜŀǊƭȅ 
ŀǎ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜ ōǳǘ ŎƘŀƴƎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ǎƻƳŜǝƳŜǎ ƴŜŎŜǎǎŀǊȅ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ 
ŎƛǊŎǳƳǎǘŀƴŎŜǎ ōŜȅƻƴŘ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƴǘǊƻƭΦ   

{ǘ !ƴƎŜƭŀΩǎ 5ƛǎŎƻ - CǊƛŘŀȅ муǘƘ aŀȅ 
{ŜŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ƘƻƳŜ ǎƻƻƴ 

Peer Support Initiative 
 
Session 1 - Being Friendly 
 
We are commencing our Peer Support lessons this coming week.  

The whole school will participate in peer Support for 30 minutes 

each week.  Our year 6 peer leaders will facilitate a small group of 

seven younger students, who work together through a number of 

structured activities.  Each teacher will supervise 3-4 groups in 

their classroom.  We will be working on a module called Keeping 

Friends, that helps us explore the concepts of friendship, building 

relationships and developing skills in empathy and critical 

thinking.  This module will run for the whole term and comprises 

of eight sessions.  Our first session enables the children to get to 

know everyone in their group, agreeing on how they will work 

together and interact cooperatively with others.  They will also 

begin to think about the meaning of friendship.  We encourage you 

to talk to your children about Peer Support every week as it will 

help to reinforce the concepts learned in each session. 

Birthday Treats 
Celebrating a birthday is something all children look forward 

to! If your child wishes to bring a treat to school to share with 

their friends (purely optional), we kindly ask that you send in 

cupcakes (nut free) or donuts. Cupcakes or donuts are 

preferred as they are easy to hand out and are a treat that all 

children enjoy. Due to a multitude of allergies present, we ask 

that you do not send lollies, chocolates or other treats in. 

Similarly at Easter or Christmas, we ask that you do not send 

in lollies, chocolates or candy canes.  Please note, although a 

lovely idea, ice blocks are not practical as we have limited 

freezer space. 
 
If your child has allergies, you are welcome to send some cakes 

in for your child, which we will be kept in the freezer in the 

staffroom and given out as necessary. 
 
Thank you for supporting us as we endeavour to keep all 

children safe and happy! 

YLb59wD!w¢9b C!aL[L9{ bLDI¢ h¦¢ 
¢ƻƳƻǊǊƻǿΣ CǊƛŘŀȅ пǘƘ aŀȅ нлму  

 
²Ŝ ƳŀŘŜ ƛǘ ǘƘƻǳƎƘ ǘŜǊƳ мΣ ǎƻ ƭŜǘΩǎ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜΗ  .ǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ 
ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ŀ ƴƛƎƘǘ ƻǳǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ /ŀǎǘƭŜ Iƛƭƭ w{[ ŦǊƻƳ 

рǇƳ ƻƴǿŀǊŘǎ όƻǳǘŘƻƻǊ ŀǊŜŀύΦ   
bƻ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ w{±tΣ Ƨǳǎǘ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƭƻƴƎΗ 

 
¸ƻǳǊ tŀǊŜƴǘ wŜǇǎ ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ȅƻǳΗ 

wŀŎƘŜƭΣ /ŀǊƻƭƛƴŜΣ .ŜƭƛƴŘŀ ŀƴŘ aŀǊƭŜƴŀ 

/ƻƭŜǎ {ǇƻǊǘǎ ŦƻǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭǎ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ нлму 
Ƙŀǎ ŎƻƳƳŜƴŎŜŘΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ǎƘƻǇǇƛƴƎ 
ŀǘ /ƻƭŜǎΣ ǿŜ ŀǎƪ ǘƘŀǘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ōǊƛƴƎ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜ ǾƻǳŎƘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǇƭŀŎŜ ǘƘŜƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
/ƻƭŜǎ ōƻȄ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀƎŜ ǳƴŘŜǊ ǘƘŜ .ƛƎ 
¢ƻǇΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜ ǘƘŜ Ŭƴŀƭ ŘŀǘŜ ŦƻǊ 
ǎŜƴŘƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǾƻǳŎƘŜǊǎ ƛǎ ƴŜȄǘ CǊƛŘŀȅ 
ммǘƘ aŀȅΦ  aŀƴȅ ǘƘŀƴƪǎΦ 



 
Marian Catholic College 
Year 7, 2019 Enrolments 

Closing date:   
Tomorrow, Friday 4th May 2018 

Lnsgdqrô C`x Rs`kk 
We will be holding our St Angelaôs Mothersô Day Stall for 

the children this coming Wednesday 9th May 2018. 
 
The children will be able to choose from a variety of 

beautifully packaged gifts for their mums, grandmothers etc.  

The children will be given an opportunity to view the gifts in 

advance. To make the stall more affordable, all gifts will 

cost $5.  We will not be collecting money in advance. 

Children are to bring their money on the day in an 

envelope clearly marked with ñMotherôs Day Stallñ, their 

name and class so it doesnôt get lost. The money will be 

exchanged for a token at the entrance to the stall. Any 

children who forget their money on the day will still be able 

to select a gift, which will be put away and can be collected 

from the school office on Thursday once money is received.  

If there are gifts left over after all classes have visited the 

stall, children will be given the opportunity to purchase extra 

gifts.  

Year 1 Parents 
Helpers for Mothersô Day Stall 

Wednesday 9th May, 1:00-3:00pm 

(Please note afternoon time slot) 

Many hands needed! 

If you are available to help out on the stall day, please 

contact Toni Phelan at toniphelan72@bigpond.com or Marie 

Catalano on 0402 533 511 with your name, email address 

and time you are available.   

All help will be greatly appreciated.  

Thank you from the Year 1 Parent Reps 

Mothersõ Day is coming! 
Friday 11th May  

 
Next Friday 11th May we will celebrate Mothersõ Day 
at St Angelaõs.  Our celebrations will begin with a 
special Mothersõ Day Assembly at 8:45am, followed by a 
Mothersõ Day cuppa and then a visit to the classrooms 
for a learning activity, with those who admire you 
most.  We hope you can join us.   

Calling Any Available Men! 
 
For the Mothersô Day celebrations it would be fitting to have all 

mums able to enjoy a cuppa.  We, therefore, are seeking any 

available and willing men who could assist in setting up and/or 

serving morning tea on Friday 11th May.  Please email the office 

at stangelas@parra.catholic.edu.au if you are able to share some 

time for the wonderful mums in our community. 

aƻǘƘŜǊǎΩ 5ŀȅ  
/ŀƴŎŜǊ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ CǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ 

aŀƴȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǘƻǳŎƘŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘƛǎ ǘŜǊǊƛōƭŜ ŘƛǎŜŀǎŜΦ  
hƴŎŜ ŀƎŀƛƴΣ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƴƎ ƛƴ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŜ /ŀƴŎŜǊ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ aƻǘƘŜǊǎΩ 5ŀȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ǘŜŀ ƴŜȄǘ 
CǊƛŘŀȅ ммǘƘ aŀȅΦ  {ƘƻǳƭŘ ȅƻǳ ǿƛǎƘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ŘƻƴŀǝƻƴΣ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ 
ōƻȄŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇƭŀŎŜŘ ƻƴ ǘŀōƭŜǎ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ǘŜŀ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƘŀƭƭΦ 

[ƛǾƛƴƎ !ƭƻƴƎǎƛŘŜ ƻǳǊ bŜƛƎƘōƻǳǊǎ 
 
tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜǎǇŜŎǘ ŀƭƭ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǝŜǎ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ  ŀƴŘ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ 
ǘƘŀǘ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƪƛƴƎ ŘƻŜǎ ƴƻǘ ŀŘǾŜǊǎŜƭȅ ŀũŜŎǘ ƻǳǊ ƭƻŎŀƭ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǳǊǎΣ 
ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ƻŦ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΦ  Lƴ ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊΣ ƛƴ ǎǳǊǊƻǳƴŘƛƴƎ ǎǘǊŜŜǘǎ 
ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ƻǳǊ ōŀŎƪ ƎŀǘŜ ŀǊŜŀΦ  hǳǊ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǳǊǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǊƛƎƘǘ ǘƻ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ŘǊƛǾŜǿŀȅ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ Ƴǳǎǘ ƴƻǘ ǇŀǊƪ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ŘǊƛǾŜǿŀȅǎ ƻǊ 
ŘǊƛǾŜ ƛƴ ŀƴ ǳƴǎŀŦŜ ƳŀƴƴŜǊΦ  ! ǊŜƳƛƴŘŜǊ ǘƘŀǘ ǇƻƭƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ŎƻǳƴŎƛƭ 
ƻŶŎŜǊǎ ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊƭȅ ǇŀǘǊƻƭ όŀǎ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǘƘŜ ŎŀǎŜ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅύ ŀƴŘ ŬƴŜ 
ŘǊƛǾŜǊǎΦ {ŜŜ ōŜƭƻǿ ŦƻǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ǇŜƴŀƭǝŜǎ ŀƴŘ 
ŘŜƳŜǊƛǘ ǇƻƛƴǘǎΦ 

Save the Dates 
Friday 22nd June 

St Angelaôs Trivia Night  
St Maximilian Kolbe Hall 

 
************************************* 

Sunday 2nd December 
Year 6 End of Year Dinner Disco at 

Castle Hill RSL 

See separate special Sports Edition 


